
 

  
  

Wellesley Street West & Sale Street  

Intersection Improvements 

17 December 2020 

Kia ora, 

Auckland Transport and its contractor Fulton Hogan will be restarting road safety improvement works at the 

intersection of Wellesley Street West and Sale Street on 5 January 2021.  

Upgrade Work  

This project involves building new footpaths and driveways, drainage upgrades, asphalt, kerb and gutter work, new 

pedestrian crossings and the installation of traffic lights. New road markings and signage will also be installed to 

accompany the new traffic lights.   

Location: Intersection of Wellesley Street West and Sale Street 
 
When: 5 January 2021- 14 February 2021* 
 
Time:  Monday to Friday – day works (7am – 7pm) and Saturdays, if required 
 Sunday to Thursday – night works** (7pm – 6am) 
 
* Please note times and dates are approximate and may change due to unforeseen circumstances or weather 
conditions. We will be in touch regarding significant changes to the programme. 
  
**The bulk of this work will be completed during the day. However, night shift closures and weekend works will be 
undertaken, if and when required. We will update you on night works prior to them taking place. 
 
 

How will the work affect you? 
 
The investigation work will be carried out in three stages, as shown in the map overleaf. 
 

• Traffic: Access to Sale Street from Wellesley Street will be closed to traffic from 5 January 2021 to the end of 
January. Access to Sale Street will be via Drake Street, Vernon Street or Union Street. Traffic management will 
be in place to help you navigate through the work site.  

• Travel time: With the new temporary traffic layout, please plan ahead and allow extra time for your travels. 

• Disruption: This type of work involves heavy machinery, which can create noise, vibration and dust. We will 
use industry best practices to keep this disruption to a minimum.  

• Site safety: Please keep out of the fenced off work area and keep an eye on children and pets while out walking 
in the area.  

• Clean up: Tidying up of areas affected by the works will be ongoing throughout construction.  

• Pedestrian access: For your safety, we ask that you please follow all footpath signage and the directions of 
the traffic controllers on site. There may be times when, for their safety, pedestrians will be diverted to the other 
side of Sale Street. In this instance, footpath users will be directed to a safe point to cross. Please follow all 
signage to navigate around the work site. 

 

For further information  

If you would like more information or to receive regular project updates, please contact: 

Jessica Mani, stakeholder manager, jessica.mani@fultonhogan.com or phone 0800 300 007  

Alternatively, you can contact Auckland Transport’s call centre on 09 355 3553 or email projects@AT.govt.nz. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience the works may cause and thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. 
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Figure 1: Map of Staging; Stage 1 & Stage 2 will be carried out in the month of January while Sale St is closed. 

 

 

 

Figure 2; Map of Staging; Stage 1 & Stage 2 will be carried out in the month of January while Sale St is closed. 
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Figure 3: Stage 3 will be carried out in the month of February when access to Sale St will be reopened. 
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